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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our penultimate week of this term has certainly been a special one. Our Year 4, 5 and 6 

pupils delivered an amazing Christmas performance titled 'Sully Panto Pandemonium'.  This 

script was written by our very own and highly gifted Miss Pritchard (thank you Kate) and 

perfectly acted, danced and sung by all our older pupils. Boys and girls you were amazing 

and we were all very proud of the effort your put into this production.  

 

Nursery also performed their first ever show, and we were so impressed by them – they 

were so confident performing in the big hall in front of an audience.  There are some lovely 

pictures below! 

 

We have been informed by one of our parents that there has been a lot of congestion on 

Minehead Avenue of late during drop off and collection and politely request you use the 

voluntary one-way system to avoid this.  Please see the letter below.   

 

Our last day of term for pupils will be Thursday 21st December with Friday 22nd being an 

INSET day for staff.  

 

Straight after school on Tuesday 19th December the PTA are holding a Christmas Market 

Stall Event. We would like to invite all of our families to join the school community and 

grab yourselves a hot chocolate whilst chatting everything 'Christmassy' to your friends.   

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend. 

 

Andrea Waddington & Staff  
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Dates for your diary… 

Dates added/amended this week are in red 

• Monday 18th December – Y3-6 to 

Sherman Theatre, permission via 

ParentPay 

• Tuesday 19th December Reception 

show at 9.45am 

• Tuesday 19th December - Food Pod 

Collection, see below 

• Friday 22nd December – INSET 

• Y5 to Llangrannog – 8th – 10th April  

2024 

• Y6 to Abernant – 13th - 17th May 2024 

• Y5 swimming – 10th – 14th June and 17th 

– 21st June 2024 

 

 

From the 

Community 

Llais Group 

Thank you for your generous donations 

for the “Santa’s Cause” appeal. 

 

We were overwhelmed by the number 

of gifts and had to make two trips to 

the Civic Offices! 



 

 

SULLY SCHOOL 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Traffic Routes  

 

Some time ago discussions were held with the police, the crossing patrol and local 

councillors about traffic problems outside the school both before and after school.  

It was decided to ask parents to operate a one-way system in an attempt to minimise 

the danger to the children. 

 

Parents are asked to drive down Burnham Avenue towards the school, along Smithies 

Avenue and to turn then into either Weston Avenue or Clevedon Avenue before 

entering South Road.  Neighbouring residents have also been asked to co-operate 

with this scheme from 8.45am until 9.15am and 3.15pm until 3.45pm. 

 

Complaints have been received from local residents who live in Smithies Avenue or 

Burnham Avenue regarding parents who park their cars across drives whilst bringing 

or collecting their children.  Please ensure that you do not cause an obstruction. 

 

In addition complaints have been received from residents in Minehead Avenue not 

only about parents who park across their drives and on the grass verge, but also 

expressing concern about drivers who put children’s lives in danger by undertaking 

three-point turns in the road by the gate.  It would be safer if parents continued 

around Minehead Avenue in a complete circuit. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely    Mrs A Waddington (Headteacher) 

 

 

 

   



 

 

 

Highlights of this week… 

 

 

 

 

  

Nursery gave a 

fantastic 

performance of 

‘Our First 

Nativity’! We 

were so proud of 

how well 

everyone sang 

and performed. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

  

For Nursery to Y2, the 

highlight of the week has to 

be watching the amazing 

‘Treasure Island’ courtesy of 

Chaplin’s pantomimes. 

Everyone laughed, sang and 

even danced their way 

through, leaving the show 

with a big smile on their 

faces. A big thank you to 

Chaplin’s Pantos for a 

fantastic show. 🎭🎬 
  

  

Our Christmas lunch 

on Thursday was 

absolutely delicious – 

thank you so much 

to all the kitchen 

staff, who worked so 

hard! 

 

 

Year 3 had another 

highlight of the week 

- their captivating trip 

to The Dance House, 

Millennium Centre to 

watch a performance 

of Zoetrope. Thank 

you so much to 

National Dance 

Company Wales for 

having us. The 

children thoroughly 

enjoyed the show!  

 

 



 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And of course, the highlights of 

the week for Years 4 to 6 were 

their performances of ‘Sully Panto 

Pandemonium’.  Pupils and staff 

worked so hard to produce this 

show, we hope that you all enjoyed 

it! 

 

 

 

 


